






































Santa Lucia 

As we reflect on the 99th Annual Festival and 

all the memories we gathered from it, we can't 

help but feel that our mission to provide 

citizens of Omaha with an annual festival 

celebrating Santa Lucia, to preserve the rich 

Italian heritage of Omaha's Little Italy, and to 

support organizations and individuals whose 

purpose is spiritual and charitable, is so much 

better when we can celebrate on 10th & William 

streets. 

The view of St. Lucy and the Triumphal Arch, 

resting outside of St. Frances Cabrini Church, is 

not only beautiful, but it is a perfect fit. The 

festival location feels like the appropriate home 

for the many Cabrini parishioners, committee 

members, attendees, and longtime 

neighborhood residents. 

On behalf of the Santa Lucia Festival 

Committee, we would like to extend our sincere 

and heartfelt appreciation to Fr. Damian, the 

Pastoral Council, All Saints School and CUES, 

and the Dahlman Neighborhood Association for 

all of their support and embracing our festival. 

We appreciate the whole community honoring 

the virgin martyr, St. Lucy. Lucia's name comes 

from the Latin word "lux," which means "light," 

and the committee feels the light truly shines 

brighter on 10th & William, right outside 

St. Frances Cabrini Church. 

VIVA SANTA LUCIA 

Todd Procopio 

President I Santa Lucia Festival Committee 










